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Swim Lesson Parents and Guardians, 

 

This is a friendly reminder that swim lessons will be starting next week. In preparation of 

lessons, please be sure to take the time to look over the COVID-19 Prevention Swim lesson 

policies that can be found on our website. Failure to follow these policies will result in denied 

access to your lesson that day We ask everyone entering the facility to wear a face covering, 

participants must be wearing them as they enter and exit the facility as those observing must 

keep them on at all times. We are only permitting one observing adult per participant, with the 

exception of one child ages two and under.  

 

For those that are registered in any of the preschool or beginner youth levels, please be sure to 

have an adult helper ready to be in the water with the participant. An adult helper is mandatory 

for all of the lessons to help ensure we follow proper social distancing protocols.  

 

All swim lesson participants will be entering through entrance one (GAC Front desk and main 

lobby). Observers will be seated in the mezzanine if lessons are at the recreation pool and at 

the grand stands if lessons are in the competition pool, no observers are allowed on the pool 

deck any time after greeting the instructor before and after the lesson times. Social distancing 

is expected for all observers. 

 

At this time, only the recreation locker room is open and access will be limited with only 4 

people max allowed at a time. We will have the family locker room accessible at the recreation 

pool. 

Please call our front desk at 336-315-8498 or email jasmine.capegsan@greensboro-nc.gov if 

you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

GAC Management 
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